MMOC National Rally 2019
Kelmarsh Hall 22-23 June

Bill writes: My time was limited this year so I made a quick trip up on Saturday
morning and back in the afternoon. There were Minors of every description of
course, and some very rare ones, including two split-screen pickups. For me, the star
of the show was the 1938 Morris 14/6 displayed by the Morris Register.

Morris 14/¢

1938 series 3

One of only six built for [

s Xport to the Kenyan go i
This is the only known P ottt i six,y government in 1938,

Thg car was l}sed Fxtensively by government officials in Nairobi
mglnly carrying dlplomats on state visits. The car had done 187000
miles during that time and was very well maintained, no expense
spared!.

Arthur Peeling (the former owner and Morris Register membership
Secretary) purchased the car whilst in Kenya during 1954 after the
Kenyan government upgraded their fleet of cars. He re-imported
the car to the UK in that year and set about restoring the vehicle to
its former state. The battery of headlights were fitted as pre ordered
by the Kenyan government as were the horns.
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